
Dear Parents/Carers  
 

 
 

A big thank you to all our parents and carers who came along to work with children on their entries for 
our Easter Egg Competition.  It was lovely to see so many of you in school and I know the children  
enjoyed the day enormously. The winning raffle ticket numbers are listed overleaf. 
 
Parent Information Meeting - KS2 SATs 
Thank you to those parents/carers who attended the meetings on Tuesday. The KS2 SAT assessments 
will take place this year on week beginning 14th May. Please note all Y6 pupils must be in school on 
time and for the whole week.  
 
Attendance  
As you will be aware attendance is a major concern within schools, we still have a number of pupils who 
are consistently late for school and are missing out on learning.  Children should be in school for 
8:45am. Can I also remind parents/carers that if your child is ill and not attending school you should  
contact school BEFORE 9:00am. We have an answer machine and text messaging service that are 
available 24 hours every day. 
 
Parent/Carer Information Meeting - Year 2 SATs Meeting  
In the summer term Year 2 will also take part in national assessments, in preparation for this Mr 
Struthers and Mrs Horne have arranged information sessions for parents and carers.  The sessions take 
place on Tuesday 17th April  and run at 3:30pm or 5:00pm (you need only attend one).   
 
Have a lovely Easter break and I look forward to seeing pupils back to school on Monday 16th April at 
8:45am. 

 
 
 

Mrs D T Worrall 
Headteacher  
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follow us @newdelprimary   

 

For lots more information! 
Visit our website: www.newdelavalprimary.sch.uk 

Immunisation Programme Information  
The immunisation team now have a link to their services which provides  
information to schools and parents regarding their vaccination programmes and further in-
formation regarding the vaccines that are given to children. For further information please 

access the link below. 
   https://www.northumbria.nhs.uk/our-services/childrens-services/immunisations/ 



 
Thank you for the donations to  

Sport Relief 2018   
 

A total just under £131.98 was raised 
(including wristbands)   

 
Thank you! 

Swimming - Year 3  
Year 3 will start their swimming lessons in 
the Summer term  (Monday 23rd April).  
 
Boys are requested NOT to wear surfer 
shorts as they drag in the water. 
 
The school office has a small supply of 
swimming caps available at £2:00  

 
 
 

Easter Raffle Prize Winning Numbers  

Prize  Raffle strip  
number & colour  

Name 

1st Prize  Pink 401 Bailey  

2nd Prize  Blue 321  

3rd Prize Blue 426  

4th Prize Pink 531  

5th Prize  Blue 196 Sam Turner 

6th Prize  Green 376 Lucas  
Thompson 

7th Prize  Blue 86 Helen Roden 

8th Prize  Blue 531  

9th Prize  Green 866 S Chipperfield  

10th  Prize  Pink 391 Nisha Young  

11th Prize  Pink 311 Mrs Owens  

12th Prize  Blue 176 Paul Turner  

13th Prize  Pink 246 Declan  

14th Prize  Pink 536  

15th Prize  Blue 291 Lillian 

16th Prize  Blue 456  






